
November 12, 2001 

 

Alan, 

 

I went to South Haven and brought back the slides 

today. There are 400 of them. When can I bring them 

over? Tuesday evening is good for me because Carol is 

going out to dinner with a friend. But any evening is 

OK. Some evening when you've got a couple hours to 

work on them. Maybe there is something I can do to 

make the process go faster, like cleaning the slides, 

putting them into the holder, etc. We could do a batch 

and I could bring back the CD, use my TV PhotoViewer 

software to make an album (diskette), and then see how 

they look.  

 

Many of the slides are about 50 years old. 

 

Steve 

 


